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I am a Grandmother and 6th Generation Australian. My ancestors arrived 
on the 2nd Fleet and I am very proud of the Country that they created. It 

took a lot of hard work through wars and Depression, starvation and 
disease they built this wonderful country that we are pleased to share 

today with new comers from all countries of the world.  
 

However we must not forget them or treat them with disrespect just 
because they came here long ago.  

 
As you can imagine I have many ancestors buried in this country and I 

object very strongly to their graves being desecrated in any way. 
Especially being deliberately dug up and their graves sold to others.  

 
It is fashionable today to laud the refugees and immigrants who are 

making the country what it is today. However we must not forget those 

who built the country that they now call home. 
 


